
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 
                                                                                          

Dear care colleagues 

 

Chief Nurse for Adult Social Care Awards – nominate your colleagues today! 

 

One of my ongoing priorities, since becoming Chief Nurse for Adult Social Care in December 2020, 

has been to make sure the extraordinary efforts of social care nurses and the wider care workforce 

are recognised at a national level. Our shared experiences during the pandemic, which continues 
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If you have any questions about the awards or for any further information, please contact me at: 

CN-ASC@dhsc.gov.uk 

 

Yours faithfully, 

 

 

Deborah Sturdy OBE 

Chief Nurse for Adult Social Care 

 


